September 30, 1964

Mige Beryl benfleld
8x 788 Columbus Avenue
liew Iﬂrk. HeXs 1&25

Deer Mipr Banfleld:

Sorry mot to have written directly to you before, explaining my
ideas, but thinge were heetlic, so I took the easy way out and
eent carbone. 1 reecntly got a carbon of a letter laul Lauter
wrote tc you. 1 hope that you will Le interested in publiehing
the Africa Liandbouk, bngggﬁt we would very muchk like gﬂaﬂ]i:;iﬂ
of them, and besides, we"think it has value for other people and
other Freedcm Schouvls. S0 I hope you overloocked the rether arbi-
$rary way I handled it.

Pleape keep me Iinformed wlith whatever Lappere to the handboegk,.
Thahks for your help in the past. As you probably noticed in
Exx tle letter I sent Faul, we are now down tc one preclous

cory in the office, and periaps two or three in the fleld, but we
hope to be petting moreof tihe handbock in the future. And vhere-
ever those handbooks are that you gave us at the begimning of the
sunrer, I hone they are @oing some good.

Yours truly,

(Misce) Lcis Chaeffee
enclosure: I hLope you will be interested in the enclosed materiesl.



